
9. SKATEBOARDING FACILITIES

The Committee Secretary, Community Services Committee, reported on a request
for Board funding towards a citywide skateboarding and inline skating
management plan.  The Board decided that the information be received and the
subcommittee advised that the Board has no funds for the 1998/99 financial year
available, but that it may consider funding in the 1999/2000 financial year.


